

## A SPECIAL PRESENTATION AND PUBLIC Q&A SESSION

hosted by Testing for Pease, with Dr. Chris Higgins

Testing for Pease is proud to host Dr. Chris Higgins, PhD, from the Colorado School of Mines. Dr. Higgin's laboratory has technology used to conduct Non Target Analysis tests for many PFAS compounds not routinely tested for in commercial labs. In 2018, Testing for Pease was awarded grant money from the Seacoast Womens Giving Circle to fund additional water testing, which was performed by Dr. Higgins between October 2018 to July 2019.

Please join us on Thursday, December 5, 2019, from 8:00 - 9:00 PM (immediately following the Pease RAB meeting) for this special presentation to discuss the results of the Pease Non Target Analysis Project.

WHEN: Thursday, December 5, 2019

**TIME:** 8:00 PM to 9:00 PM

WHERE: NH DES Office (on Pease Tradeport)

222 International Drive, Suite 175

Portsmouth, NH 03801



